
 

 

I would like to welcome you all back 

after the summer holidays and I 

hope you have all had a lovely time.  

I would like to welcome all our new 

families to the nursery. There are 

lots of lovely things coming up for 

you all to take part in  

Emma x 

More Dates for your Diary :  
Nursery Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 14th 

December 

Christmas Party Week 12th to 17th 

December  Party Games, fun and wear your 

Christmas jumper all week  

 

Preschool and Term time only Holidays 

Half Term – Monday 24th October – Friday 

28th October  

Christmas Holidays – Break up on Friday 

16th December. 

Nursery is open as normal week of 19th-

23rd December ,  

Return to Nursery Tuesday 3rd January 

2017  

Designated People at Nursery 
Emma Morris - Nursery Manager/ 

Designated  Child  Protection Officer 

Lauren Dabbs – Deputy Manager / 

Designated  Child  Protection Officer 

SENCO’s  

Sarah Grimley – Butterflies & Squirrels 

Nicola Mulvey – Badgers & Foxes 

Melissa Powell – Hedgehogs 

Equal Opportunities Co-Ordinators 

Ahmera Rashid – Butterflies & Squirrels 

Zara Corbett – Badgers & Foxes 

Zoe Green – Hedgehogs 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Autumn Harvest throughout September 

We are collecting tins and packets of food 

and biscuits for the residents at the 

sheltered housing in Wellington. Some of the 

children will take the food and sing harvest 

songs with the residents. 
 

Sunday 2nd October – Grandparents Day 
 

3rd  - 7th October – Bring your teddy bear to 

nursery all week and donate £2.00 for Action 

for Medical Research  
 

Tuesday 4th October – World Animal Day  
 

Monday 31st October – Halloween activities, 

Pumpkin carving, scarecrow competition  
 

Friday 4th November – Bonfire and fire safety 

activities 
 

Friday 11th November- Remembrance Day  
 

Friday 18th November - Children in Need 

Biscuits will be on sale throughout the day. 

Staff will be Hula hooping and skipping and to 

raise money for Children In Need. Further 

details to follow 

Tuesday 6th & Thursday 8th December 

10am Start  Hedgehogs Nativity Plays.  
Invitations will be sent to parents nearer the 

time with final arrangements. 
 

 
 



 

 

 Long Term Planning Themes 
Hedgehogs 

September – People who help us 

October – In The Jungle 

November – Super Heroes 

December – Winter Seasons 

 
Badgers & Foxes 

September – Winter Wonderland 

October – Halloween, Harvest, Fruit & Vegetables 

November – Bonfire, Fire Safety, People who help 

us  

December – Winter Season, Christmas Countdown 

 
Butterflies & Squirrels 

September – Harvest Time 

October – Halloween, Autumn time 

November – Bonfire, Diwali 

December – Winter Season, Christmas 

 

Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 8th November – Butterflies & Squirrels  

Tuesday 22nd November - Badgers & Foxes 

Tuesday 29th November – Hedgehogs  

 

All Parents Evenings are 6pm-8pm please arrange 

an appointment with your child’s key worker. 

 

 

Reminders: 

Session Times 7.30am -12.30pm or 1pm-6pm 
●Please ensure that you come in at your agreed 

session times as you will be charged should you 

attend earlier or stay after your allocated time. 

Afternoon sessions start at 1.00pm.  

If you are attending funded sessions please 

adhere to the session times allocated.  

● Car park – Please drive slowly on the car park 

and do not reverse into any of the bays by the 

front of nursery. Please ensure that the 

children are supervised on collection and 

especially on the car park . 

● Please label all children’s belongings especially 

coats, wellies and sun hats. Please ensure the 

children have the appropriate outdoor wear as 

the cold weather approaches. 

● Please bring a bag with a change of clothes to 

nursery for your child. If your child is potty  

Training, please include extra trousers and 

pants.  

● Please update your contact numbers at the 

office especially mobile numbers.  

2 year & 3 year Funded Sessions 

Please ensure payment for meals and snacks 

is made on a weekly basis or on receipt of 

your invoice by the 10th of each month. 

 

 
 

We are thrilled to be working with Action Medical Research as 

our chosen charity for the next 2 years and holding fundraising 

events across the nursery group. 

Action Medical Research make a massive difference to the lives of 

our babies and children. They are the leading UK-wide charity 

funding vital research to help sick and disabled babies, children and 

young people. They have been funding medical breakthroughs since 

they began in 1952 and almost everyone has been touched in some 

way by their groundbreaking work like the first polio vaccines in 

the UK, ultrasound in pregnancy and the rubella vaccine. The 

research they have funded has helped to save thousands of 

children’s lives and changed many more.  

If you would like to find out more about the work they do visit the 

website www.action.org.uk 

 

We thank you all in anticipation of your support. 

 

 
 
 

School Admissions September 2017 

An email has been sent to all 

Hedgehogs parents regarding school 

admission for September 2017.  

All parents will receive information 

from Telford & Wrekin School 

Admissions regarding how to apply for 

a school place for your child for 

September 2017.  

 All school applications must be made 

via the online system via Telford and 

Wrekin website 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions.  

The online system will be accessible 

from 19th September 2016. 

If you have any questions please 

contact the school admissions team on 

admissions@telford.gov.uk or 

telephone 01952 380901/380903 or 

380904  

  

http://www.action.org.uk/
http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions
mailto:admissions@telford.gov.uk

